UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION 111
799 AOCSEVELT ROAD

GLEN ELLYN, ILLINQIS 60137

Nov 30 378

Docket No. 50-331

Iowa Electric Light and Power
Company
ATTN: Mr. Duane Arnold
President
IE Towers
P. 0. Box 351
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406

Geutlemen:

This refers to our meeting with Mr. S. Tuthill and other members of
yvour staff on November 13, 1978, to discuss the results of physical
security inspections conducted at the Duane Arnold Energy Center froa
August 1977 through August 1978.

The principal matters discussed during the meeting are summarized in
the enclosure to this letter. Should changes or revisions be neces-
sary, please notify this office.

Matters discussed in the enclosure to this letter concern a subject
matter which is exempt from disclosure accerding to Sectionm 2.790(d)
of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal
Regulations. Conseyuently, this enclosure will not be placed in the
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NOV 3G 378

Iowa Electric Light and -2 -
Power Company

Public Document Room. Any statements or explanations you may wish
to make in reply to this letter should be transmitted as a separate
enclosure to your transmittal letter.

Sincerely,
Z;Jmu G. Kepggct
Director

Enclosure:
Comments on Management Mtg.
(Part 2.790(d) Information)

cc w/encl:

Mr. E. L., Hammond, Chief
Engineer

Mr. J. A. Wallace, Vice
President - Generation

Mr. S. J. Tuthill, Senior
Vice President

V. Stello, NRR

J. Miller, NRR

E. M. Howard, IE

Central Files

Reproduction Unit NRC 2Cb

¢c w/o encl:
PDR
Local PDR
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